

## The Williamsport Home

October 29, 2021

## Dear Residents and Family Members:

I am pleased to announce Tammy Sheehan will be joining The Williamsport Home as the Administrator of our Skilled Nursing Facility on Monday November 1, 2021. Tammy brings us a strong background in healthcare administration and extensive experience of working in skilled nursing facilities. She has been licensed Nursing Home Administrator since 2012 where she served as the Assistant Administrator at Susquehanna Health Skilled Nursing & Rehabilitation Center in Muncy, prior to being named the Nursing Home Administrator at UPMC Haven Place in Lock Haven in 2017. Tammy's experience includes working in Continuing Care Retirement Communities at Riverwoods, Rose Garden Nursing and Rehabilitation and The Williamsport Home where she served as the Director of Therapeutic Recreation. During her career at Haven Place, she was able to improve their CMS rating from a 1 Star to a 5 Star rated facility.

Tammy will be spending the first week of November in orientation to her new role, as I will begin to transition back to my duties as the Executive Director of the campus.

Tammy can be reached by calling 570-323-8781, Extension 1146 if you need to schedule a time to meet with her.

Sincerely,

Donald S. Pote
Executive Director